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Privacy issues are a non-issue commercially, but they should be an issue for governmental
agencies and law enforcement. Warrants need be strictly acquired prior to surveillance with UAS'
unless there is an emergency (say, a pursuit of a violent criminal).

Transparency and accountability need not pertain to commercial and and private use of
unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) because they should be treated exactly as cameras --
whatever you can do with a camera -- we must be able to do with a UAS.

Private and commercial use of UAS' should be innovation-friendly so as to spur economic
activity in a growing global market whereby the United States has LAGGED grossly
in comparison to countries like China and even our neighbor, Canada. 

Regulations need to move forward to enable innovation, as much as possible. 

Best regards,
Ali Jaffar
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